
  

Parent survey feedback December 2020  

  

 

You said    We did   
 

 

 

You said that some children 

were experiencing 

cyberbullying through 

electronic devices  
 

 

We asked NSPCC trainers to 

lead assemblies and raise 

awareness of online safety.   

 

 

Parents and carers asked for 

changes to be made regarding 

homework expectations   

 

 

We surveyed the children 

around their learning 

preferences and relaunched a 

homework programme which 

involved a balance between 

remote learning and written 

methods.   
 

 

You mentioned that a wider 

range of Reading resources 

and literature would benefit the 

pupils’ progress and enjoyment 

in Literacy.  

 

 

An excellent range of real 

books and e-learning book 

subscriptions were purchased. 

To promote quality reading 

experiences and aspirations all 

pupils enjoyed author visits.  

The children have accessed 

picture books, texts and 

multimedia in our revamped, 

vibrant book corners and 

mobile libraries.   
 

 


